Clive House 70 Petty France London SW1H 9EX T 0300 123 1231

Textphone 0161 618 8524
enquiries@ofsted.gov.uk
www.qov.uk/ofsted



17 December 2021

Mrs Helen Crowther Principal The Greetland Academy School Street Greetland, Halifax West Yorkshire HX4 8JB **Amanda Spielman** Her Majesty's Chief Inspector

Sent by email to: ks2@greetlandacademy.org.uk

**Dear Mrs Crowther** 

I am writing to say how pleased I am to see that The Greetland Academy was one of the first to move to an overall judgement of outstanding since we returned to routine inspection in September.

This is a tremendous achievement by you and your team. Not only does the inspection framework set a high bar for being judged outstanding, but you have achieved this in the context of all the disruption caused by COVID-19. I hope that you and your whole school community are very proud.

I also want to thank you for everything that you are doing to support your staff and pupils through what continue to be very challenging times. I wish you every success in the months and years ahead.

With very best wishes.

Yours sincerely

**Amanda Spielman** 

Her Majesty's Chief Inspector

Amanda Spielman